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Thank You  

Thank you to the Goulburn Junior Stockmen  

Football Club who have donated goalpost 

pads to our school. 

 

P & C Meeting  

Our next P & C meeting will be held on 

Wednesday 28th November. 

 

Class Item 

Our Public Speaking finals will be held dur-

ing next Monday’s assembly which starts at 

2.10pm.  All welcome. 

 

House Competition 

The winning House for this week was Hume.  

 

Citizenship Awards 

Congratulations to: 

Lincoln  Level 4 

Trent   Levels 4 & 5 

Grace   Level 3 

Kylie   Level 3 

Mackensi  Level 2 

Emma   Level 8 

Mitchell  Level 4 

Paige   Level 8 

Lindsay  Level 5 

Angela   Level 5 

 

Regards  

Graham Johnson 

Police Parade 

Our  Year 2-6 students will be partici-

pating in the celebrations for 150 

years of policing in NSW.  The police 

will be having a parade this Friday 

16th November that will go from 

10am until 10.45am.  The Goulburn/

Mulwaree Council will be providing a 

free sausage sizzle for all school stu-

dents in Belmore Park. 

Notes have been sent home regard-

ing this excursion.  There are several 

children who have not brought their 

notes back.  If you have lost your 

note, please get a new one from the 

office. There is no cost for this excur-

sion. 

If the event is cancelled due to bad 

weather people will be notified on 

2GN.   

 

Wind Farm  Excursion 

Next Wednesday 21st November,  we 

are  participating in an open day at 

Bungendore Wind Farm. This is a 

whole school excursion and we are 

encouraging all children  to partici-

pate. 

There is no cost for this excursion and 

morning tea and lunch will be pro-

vided.  Children should bring a hat. 

A big thank you to our P & C who 

have contributed towards the cost of 

one  bus and to Infigen Energy for the 

cost of two buses and lunches. 
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It is very pleasing to see the improvement in reading 
by a number of children.  Congratulations to all those 
who went up a level during the past week. 

Next Wednesday we will be visiting the Windfarm out-
side Tarago.  Children  will need to bring a  wide 
brimmed hat.   

Morning tea and lunch will be provided. 

If you have not yet sent in your permission note, would 
you please do so as soon as possible. 

There is no cost for this excursion. 
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This week in Maths we are continuing to collect data, place it 
on graphs and also interpret other graphs. 

We are finishing off some artwork this week and doing a last 
session for the Brown Jug Polka.  Well done to all the stu-
dents who join the crunch ‘n’ sip group.  It’s a great time for 
us to have a quick social chat too!  All the students enjoy 
this time while munching something healthy. 

‘Student of the week’ last week was Callum. 

Remember the Police celebration  is on 
Friday—all notes need to be returned.  
We have the Windfarm excursion next 
week on Wednesday, which will be 
very exciting. 

There is no homework this week. 

Remember, library bags for  

Thursday. 

This Friday we will be heading to the Police parade.  This is a free activity 
and we encourage those students who haven’t brought their notes to do 
so.   

This was our last week on Position in Maths and Explanations in Literacy.  
Next week we will be moving on to revision of  Multiplication and Division.  
In Literacy we will be looking at Procedures.   

Next week is our Wind Farm excursion, this will happen next Wednesday.  
Some students still haven’t brought their notes, if you have lost your note 
please just write one out and send it to school as soon as possible.  

Please remember homework is due Friday.  

 

Congratulations Year 4/5H Congratulations to  

Libby , Kane and Amy  
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Our Public Speaking Finals will be held during our as-
sembly next Monday.  The speakers will be Indy, Eden, Madilynn, 
Connor, Kylie and Amy.  

 

Any children with overdue books will receive a note this week.   

 

Borrowing for the year will finish next Friday which will give the 
children the following two weeks to enjoy their books before all 
returns are due back at the end of week 9.   

Well done to everyone who has returned 
notes for the Police Parade, Windfarm Ex-
cursion, Year 6 Dinner and the Goulburn 
High Orientation Day. 

 

We bid a fond farewell to Miss 
Kurrle who has been a student 
teacher on our class for some 
time.   

We wish her well for the future. 
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This week we are looking forward to the Police Parade on Friday.  Please remember to have your permission note in on 
time.   

Students have enjoyed writing Explanations of how things are made this term. We are starting a new writing topic on 
Procedures, which I am looking forward to.   

Please remember to have homework in on Friday.  
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Canteen Roster Canteen Roster Canteen Roster Canteen Roster     
Thursday  15th NovemberThursday  15th NovemberThursday  15th NovemberThursday  15th November    

Rosie and SueRosie and SueRosie and SueRosie and Sue    

    

Friday 16th NovemberFriday 16th NovemberFriday 16th NovemberFriday 16th November    

Rosie & MichelleRosie & MichelleRosie & MichelleRosie & Michelle    

    

A big thank you to our 

new Canteen helpers. 

Healthy Habits 

Be confident setting firm limits on screen time 

Parents can set the boundaries. Set ‘no television’ or ‘no computer’ time spots – e.g. between 3pm and 5pm. 
Limit your child’s screen time to no more than one to two hours a day.  

This includes television, electronic games and computer games. Some alternatives are:  

  listen to music 

  go to the park 

  draw a picture  

  play cards 

  ride a bike 

  play with your pet 

 learn to juggle 

 plant some seedlings 

 play a board game 

 build a cubby house. 

Christmas raffle tickets  are being sent home today.  Tickets are $2.00 each .  

   GREAT PRIZES  ….. 1ST - Large Christmas Hamper  

          2ND- Smaller Christmas Hamper 

         3RD - Scratchy Tree 

Please do your best to sell all your tickets, as th is is a great way to make money for our P&C so we can  sup-
port the school.  Money raised will contribute to s uch worthwhile events, such as the Wind Farm excurs ion.  

Please return all sold or unsold tickets to the school by Tuesday 11th December, 2012   

Donations Please…..  

To help support our Raffle please send in non-perish able items for the hampers.   

Christmas Stall  

The P & C  will be having our Christmas Stall on  

Friday 7th December.   

Presents range in price from $1.00 — $7.00.   

This is a great fundraiser for the P & C and also an opportunity for chil-
dren to buy presents for their  

mothers, fathers, carers, grandparents and family members. 

CHILDREN ARE NOT TO BRING MONEY TO SCHOOL FOR THE 
CHRISTMAS STALL UNTIL THE DAY OF THE STALL.  

(Friday 7th December). 

Canteen Special  
 

Friday 16th November  
CREAMY BACON CARBONARA …….. $3.00 




